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California Energy Commission 
715 P Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

 
Docket Unit MS-4 
Docket No 23-ERDD-07 

 
RE: East Road Storage Project Initial Study 

 
I received your "Notice of Intent to Adopt a Mitigated Negative Declaration" for the East Road 
Storage (CEC-500-2023-055-D). This is a Pacific Gas and Electric Co. Proposed project located 
in Redwood Valley. California. 

 
This letter is written to you opposing the adoption of this mitigated negative declaration. 

 
I own the residential property at 900 Valley View, Redwood Valley, CA. The distance from this 
proposed project to my property is uphill approximately 1000 feet. There are many other 
residential properties that are much closer to this project than mine. 

 
I feel strongly that this project has not been examined thoroughly enough to allow it to move 
forward with a "MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION". Any project that has the 
potential to disrupt the peace, noise and light pollution and be detrimental to heath or create 
discomfort should not be allowed in this residential setting. PG&E has not complied with the 
conditions of approval that were outlined by the County of Mendocino dated September 15, 
2020 for their current equipment and materials storage facility at 7475 east Road, Redwood 
Valley, CA. - the same site. Why would PG&E comply with the regulations on this site when it 
has not done so on the existing storage facility? 

 
We request that the California Energy Commission not adopt this Mitigated Negative 
Declaration. • 

 
Respectfully, 
Carl Tveit & Sylvia Lodge 
900 Valley View Dr. 
Redwood Valley, CA 95470 


